SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB DIRECTORS' MEETING AND CLUB ASSEMBLY JULY 5, 1966

The meeting of the Directors of Space Center Rotary Club was held in the home of Martin Gracey at 418 Terrace Drive, El Lago.

Mr. Martin Gracey acted as President and Mr. H. Don Kirk acted as Secretary.

The following Directors were present:

Lad Warzecha
Bill Swenson
Donald Ahlborn
Beverly Steadman
Joe Mason
Ivan Brown

Larry Sarahan Martin Gracey Richard Allen Vince Lipovsky Don Kirk

Moved by Richard Allen, seconded by Beverly Steadman that Lloyd Garland be excused of his last four absences when incapacitated by U. S. Air Force retirement physical.

Richard Allen discussed the absences of members.

Donald Ahlborn discussed the proposed budget.

The following goals were set by President, Martin Gracev:

Special Interest Explorers
Interact
Library
Scouts
Matched Foreign Clubs
Membership
Attendance
Assembly
News Bulletin
Rooster
Rotary Information

A Club Assembly will be held August 12 for District Governor. Each Committee should have at least one quality project for this Assembly.

The next Board Meeting will be held July 13, 1966, regular first and third Wednesday.

Secretary